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WILLIAM P. HOBBY
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

June 27, 1974

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

In the Lieutenant Governor's absence, I want to thank you
for your recent letter to him recommending for his con-
sideration the qualifications of attorney Jaime Garza
for a staff position with this office. Governor Hobby
is currently on vacation in Colorado and your correspondence
will be brought to his attentioh immediately upon his return.

I want to apologize for Governor Hobby's not contacting
you by telephone prior to his departure, but I can assure
you that you will be hearing from him as soon as he returns.

Sinc,Cely A

Don Rives
Executive Assistant


